
OFFICE CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC 
Effective Monday, March 23rd, County offices will be closed to the public.  This 
License Plate Agency is a County Office that is contracted to complete title and 

registration services for NC DMV. 

For a list of nearby offices, please visit: 

 www.NCDOT.gov/dmv 

 
Dealers:  Please call our office during office hours to make arrangements to complete/pick-up any dealer work. 

M-F 8am-4:30pm 
828-268-2315 

 
 

FOR PASSPORT INFORMATION please visit: 
Travel.state.gov 

http://www.ncdot.gov/dmv
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